EDISON DRIVE
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04336
(207) 623-3521

August 12, 1982
MN-82-159 JHG-82-150

Lhited States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Mr. Fobert A, Clark, Chief

Re ferences: (a) License N . DRR-36 (Docket 50-309)
(b) NUREG 0700, "QUIDELINES FOR CONTROL ROOM DESIGN REVIEWS,"
published September, 1981
(c) letter from MYAPCo to USMRC, dated January 15, 1982,
MN-82-04

Subject: T™MI I.D.1 Cetailed Control Room Design Review - Program Plan
Report

Dear Sir:

Enclosed please find Maine Yankee's Program Plan Report for conducting its
Detalled Control Ruam Oesign Review (DORDR). This plan is submitted pursuant
to Reference (b), which states (p.I1-5) that "A preliminary report should be
prepared at the conclusion of the planning phase and submitted to the NRC for
review and comment®, and Re ference (c) which provided our commitment to
furnish you with a copy of the plan.

The enclosed report provides details on the goals and objectives of the
Maine Yankee DCRDR program. It includes the composition and qualifications of
the Human Factors Review Team, along with task descriptions and schedules
necessary to complete the review. We have utilized a unique graduate level
training course to provide the necessary expertise to select members of the
review team. A course summary and description is also provided. This entire
program will serve as a basis for providing human factors engineering inputs
to the operation of Maine Yankee Atomic Power Station on a long term basis.
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Since this project represents a complex undertaking which will have to be
closely coordinated with other Maine Yankee projects, the scheduls for
completion of the DORDR may be modified. Any proposed schedule modification
will be discussed with our NRC Project Manager.

We trust this information is satisfactory. Should you have any questions,
please feel free to call us.

very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC FOWER COMPANY
Joh Gar , Senior Director
Nucl En ing and Licensing

HG:pjp
Enclosure - Program Plan Report - 44 Pages
cc: R. C. Haynes



